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30th January 2024 
 
Dear Parents or Carers,  
 
RE: Year 11 Leavers’ Event – Friday 21st of June 2024 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to inform you about the Year 11 Leavers celebrations 
(originally called Dress Your Best) on Friday 21st of June 2024. 
This is a separate event to Prom which will take place on Monday 24th of June 2024.  
You will receive a separate letter regarding prom in due course.  
 
You have been part of your son or daughter’s three-year journey at Wadham School and I feel it 
only right you are involved in this final awards assembly to celebrate their success.  
In order to accommodate capacity in the main hall, each student is only permitted two 
guests. Places need to be booked by completing this form link by the 7th June: 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=tojDscYYEkOkJ-
LCIa43gpoFKhlzM_1EnqB0UtfbOg9UMERVVlAwSkZXVEEyUVZJNVMzRk1HWlhYRy4u  
 
Timings 
Year 11 students and guests to arrive at Wadham School at 11:15am. You will need to sign in via 
the gate on the right-hand side where you will be escorted to either the field or the old sports hall 
(weather dependent). 
Between 11:15am and 12:00pm students will have time for photographs with guests, friends and 
teachers. At 12:00pm all Year 11 students and guests will be escorted to the main hall where we 
will start our final Year 11 Assembly at 12:15pm. 
We aim to be finished by 1:15pm and guests and students will be escorted back through the main 
gate to the front of school site for departure.  
 
Please be aware that due to DBS regulations, all guests must be accompanied by staff.  
I hope to have sent this with enough notice for any parents who wish to apply for time off work.  
 
Transport and parking 
If you are Crewkerne based, where possible please arrive to Wadham on foot to avoid the number 
of vehicles on site. If you will be arriving by car, please car share where possible and use the car 
park to the left, up by the sports hall and by the grassed area at the front. Please avoid parking in 
the bus bays.  
   
If you have any questions please email me on kwright@wadhamschool.co.uk  
  
Yours faithfully,  

  
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs Keri Wright 
Head of Year 11  
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